
Thursday 5th September 2024

Dear Parents/carers, 

On Tuesday 24th September, the year 6 team will be holding a ‘Year 6 expectations

meeting’. This will take place in the main hall, from 4pm - 4.45pm. The following topics will be

discussed: 

● The Curriculum (Autumn topics)

● School uniform and PE kit and days

● Homework expectations

● SATs Expectations

● School Journey dates.

Please aim to attend the meeting, in order to gain an insight into the overall expectations for

this academic year.

We look forward to meeting with you!

Kind regards

Year 6 Team
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